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7th June 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We are delighted that our work towards our Eco Schools Green Flag was successful and 

that we have been awarded our third Green Flag. 

 

Mr Gareth Lamrock from Keeping Northern Ireland Beautiful will be visiting the school 

on Friday 16th June 2023 to present us with our Green Flag. To celebrate this occasion, 

we are inviting all children and staff to come to school dressed in green clothing (if they 

have any). This is optional and if children would prefer to wear their school uniform then 

they can wear their uniform instead. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jennifer Trimmings,  

Principal 
 

If possible, please wear an item of green 

clothing or a hair accessory etc on Friday 16th 

June 2023 

http://www.ballymoneynurseryschool.co.uk/

